
From: Nigel Atkinson (Place)
To: A57 Link Roads
Subject: Hub A57 Project

Date: 14 October 2022 22:41:45

Attachments: 22 10 06 Hub A57 Project.pdf
Dear Sirs
I have just been internally forwarded the attached Development 
Consent Order.  As a Local Highway Authority Statutory Consultee 
on planning liaison matters, I can confirm that Derbyshire County 
Council Highways Development Control has no comments to make 
on the proposals at this stage.
Kind regards
Nigel Atkinson
Nigel Atkinson BSc (Hons) MSc DIC CMILT MCIHT | Highway 
Development Control Team Leader (Interim)|
Economy and Regeneration | Place | Derbyshire County Council |
County Hall, Matlock, Derbyshire DE4 3AG |
T: 

mailto:A57LinkRoads@planninginspectorate.gov.uk




















